
TOWN OF WASHINGTON 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING 

February 25, 2021 

 

 PLEASE BE ADVISED THAT the Town Board of the Town of Washington will 

be holding a Special Meeting on Thursday, February 25, 2021, at 12:30 PM.   The 

purpose of the meeting is for the Town Board to review and potentially act on a 

petition received from Janet farms LLC Second Mountain for the Town to create 

an Overlay District. 

 

 PLEASE BE FURTHER ADVISED THAT the meeting will be held via Zoom.   

Visit https://www.washingtonny.org/government/zoom-board-meetings.html for 

access to the Zoom meeting. 

 

By the order of the Town Board. 

Dated: February 18, 2021 

Mary Alex, Town Clerk 

https://www.washingtonny.org/government/zoom-board-meetings.html

